
REACH MS 
Free Online Early Childhood Training 

  
REACH MS is excited to offer our Early Childhood PBIS Tier 1 training in a virtual 
professional development format. This 9 module online training will provide participants the 
opportunity to learn about building relationships and components of high quality supportive early 
childhood environments. Topics discussed include fostering connections, culture, behaviors that 
push our buttons, physical classroom layout, environmental cues, learning centers, outside play, 
schedules, routines, transitions, group activities, directions, expectations and rules, the Behavior 
Incident Reporting System (BIRs), and classroom management systems. This training is 
approved for 1.1 CEUs and 5 SEMIs. This training is similar to previous face-to-face trainings of 
the same title. 
  
Once you have registered for the training, you will receive a confirmation email that will include 
the information you'll need to move forward in the process and all of the necessary links. This is 
a self-paced training via recordings and activities. Two live virtual sessions will be offered during 
the training for a quick content review and a Question and Answer Session. The dates and 
times for those live meetings are below. However, live participation is not required.  
 
Live Meeting 1: October 15, 2020 - 3:30-5:00 
Live Meeting 2: October 29, 2020 - 3:30-5:00 
  
This training opens on Monday, October 5th and closes on Monday, November 2nd at 8:00 PM 
CDT. You may register and begin the training at any point during the training window as long as 
you complete it by November 6th. 
  
Register Here... 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.  
 
The REACH MS Team 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Dhc7zs7abb.0.0.qclz76mab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttp%253A%252F%252Fevents.constantcontact.com%252Fregister%252Fevent%253Fllr%253Dqclz76mab%2526oeidk%253Da07ehc0ugqi22d2c319&data=02%7C01%7Cbrittany.herrington%40usm.edu%7Ca2afbe3c9bcd4960e2a708d8661d8178%7C7f3da4be2722432ebfa764080d1eb1dc%7C0%7C0%7C637371624209634609&sdata=9WpSTvUdh1PDAbUvmW0PIh5CXI0vOINpevGiEXEAKhw%3D&reserved=0
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001a6R0j3-1XUZbEziWCf1ViKxRR2i5KEU5_3uSpA2dVRWVSwFTlFlTmwcC2d_n4HaE1WM3-8JiL4f_AdB08KbnbtCsEx-LrL0A-vJ4brWE0rswnWigkIMTCIoPkKsi6vCTpGiT4wdvlFwfHEXsArKXyvEROWB7XJn7Gli7VzbShwk=&c=ftFxe_ZX6BGIjHyhh1BjnLhDDAm9hi55HOA_y3ezfyg_tDIpvJBVug==&ch=IzLzuwYA9Aay0aP89atD7rXWY3M68-XxJMjWj1LFgpTPPcQSQV3fCA==

